
LETTER OF APPRECIATION 
DATE OF LETTER: 8 MARCH 2013 

TO DR. JOHN STOCKTON AND STAFF AT 
ISDALE CHIROPRACTIC 
211 LIBERTY BELL SUITE 111 
COPPERAS COVE, TX. 76522 

I had heard about chiropractors for years but I had never been to one. On December 
28, 2012 I bent over and heard a pop in my back. I went to the emergency room on three 
different occasions at two different hospitals and received no relief I was referred to my 
primary care physician. My primary care physicians at the two separate hospitals 
consoled me out to specialists. Eventually I was consoled out to a pain clinic. Because 
these doctors are so booked up, weeks passed between appointments. In the second week 
of my pain I decided to see Dr. Stockton at Isdale Chiropractic. They took x-rays and his 
wonderful staff evaluated me and made me an appointment with Dr. Stockton. Which did 
not take long. 

With no previous medical records on me. Dr. Stockton diagnosed my condition 
with amazing accuracy. Now months later. Dr. Stockton and his amazing staff have 
significantly decreased my pain with no medications given to me by them. I know 
that the medications given to me by my other physicians helped, but I believed that 
the treatment given to me by Dr. Stockton brought me to the point that I am now. 

This week I finally got into the pain clinic, but because my glucose level is so high, 
they could not give the injections for my pain. This is when I realized how much Dr. 
Stockton and his amazing staff has helped me in dealing with my pain without 
medications. 

I AM VERY MUCH APPRECIATIVE TO DR. STOCKTON AND HIS STAFF 
AT ISDALE CHIROPRACTIC IN COPPERAS COVE, TEXAS. 

Respectfully yours 

Ricky Garrett 
224 Blanket drive 
Copperas cove, Tx. 76522 


